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Dear Parent, 

Thank you for your interest in YWCA Homewood-Brushton Early Learning, Child Development and 
Education Program’s 2024 Summer Day Camp.  We are committed to provide you and your family 
with a quality service and positive relationship.  We hope to build and maintain a relationship 
based on mutual trust and cooperation. 
 

We provide service to area families primarily through these funding sources: 
 

v Private Payments 
v County Assistance Office 
v Subsidized Childcare 
v Children, Youth & Family Services 

 

For additional information regarding publicly funded childcare or health insurance programs, 
please contact Program Director, Cheryl Smith at:   Phone (412) 412-361-6433 or Fax (412) 361-
8601. 
 

All forms in this enrollment packet must be complete.  Please mark N/A for all areas that do 
not apply to you or your child.  The health assessment (signed by the pediatrician) and all other 
forms are due by June 7, 2024, or your child cannot attend. 
 

Parents of children currently enrolled in a YWCA program, that already have a health assessment 
on file for their child, do not need to submit a new health assessment unless the current health 
assessment has expired.  All others must submit a new health assessment. 
 

Parents must attend the mandatory camp parent orientation meeting (please, NO children.) to be 
held during the week of June 10th. (More information to come.) 
 
We appreciate your cooperation and look forward to working with you to provide the best service 
possible for your child. 
 

Thank you, 
 

Cheryl Smith 
 

Cheryl Smith 
Early Learning, Child Development and Education Programs Director 

2024 Summer Day Camp Schedule: 

Jun 17 – Aug 9, 2024 (8 weeks, Homewood only) 
 


